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NOTICE OF KITSAP TRANSIT BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION
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Kitsap Transit is committed to full compliance with Governor Inslee’s “Stay Home — Stay
Healthy” Proclamation, Proclamation No. 20-28 and subsequent extension(s) temporarily
prohibiting in-person public attendance at meetings subject to the Open Public
Meetings Act (OPMA). After careful consideration, the regularly scheduled meeting of
the Kitsap Transit Board of Commissioners for August 4, 2020 has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 18, 2020.
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please notify Jill Boltz, Clerk of the

Board at (360) 478-6230 or jillb@kitsaptransit.com.

Jill A. Boliz

Jill A. Boltz, MMC
Clerk of the Board
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